Canby Kids Board Meeting

June 13, 2018

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm at the Meridian Room at the Canby School District Office.

In Attendance:

President: Shantel Harney Football: Mindy Tilden
Sec Treas: Vicki Pounds Lacrosse: Misty Slagle
At Large Position: Betty Mumm Soccer: Ryan Lawless

Baseball: Ryan Oliver Softball: Cameron Grantham

A quorum was established.

Minutes: The minutes from the February 28, 2018 meeting were approved as presented.

Treasurer Report:

Balances as of 6/13/18 Accrual Report
Admin Money Market: \$10,260.29
Admin Checking: 515.07
Fundraiser Account 70.26

Total: \$10,845.62

Sports Reports

Baseball, Ryan reporting

• Season will be done in a month; all is going well.

Softball, Ty reporting

- Recreational league getting wrapped up.
- Rebel teams will be going to state.
- Tryouts will be August 28 for 10U and 12U and August 11th for 14U.

Football, Mindy reporting

- Registration for the fall season is almost closed; numbers are down this year.
- There are league changes coming up.

Lacrosse, Misty reporting

• They are running a summer league and July tournaments at the high school.

Soccer, Ryan reporting

- Spring Soccer went well; they wrapped up in April.
- Competitive tryouts had a good turnout; numbers were up.

Old Business: None

New Business:

• There was an article in the Canby Herald about the possibility of middle school sports being reintroduced. It would be volleyball, cross country and wrestling.

- Facility Meeting: No one was contacted for the annual May facility meeting. It is unknown if as meeting was held.
- Parks Plan:
 - Ryan reported on progress with the city developing a park system for the future.
 The master plan developed in 2002 is in need of updating, but there is resistance to get that done.
 - o A dog park seems to be on the top of the list of development of park space.
 - The City Parks Board meets the 3rd Tuesday of each month. Ryan is no longer on the board. Betty and Ryan volunteered to attend the next meeting so Canby Kids can have a voice.
 - We discussed getting together a survey for Canby Kids families to have input in the city plans. Each board will discuss ideas and we can meet to develop a plan.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:11 pm.

Respectfully submitted, Vicki Pounds, Secretary

These minutes have not been approved.